
VOTE! 

It's Your Privilege. 

 

The election season is now here! It's time to vote for property-friendly candidates. 

 

Two ways to vote: 

 Look up your polling place and mark your calendar--Election Day is Tuesday, 
November 4. 

 Look up your early voting site and plan to vote early--beginning Thursday, 
October 23 and ending Saturday, November 1. 

Make sure you're voting for the REALTOR® Party. View a list of RPAC-supported 
candidates at Government Affairs˃RPAC˃Candidates on the NCAR website. 
 
Also, please encourage your colleagues, clients, family and friends to vote as well. Thank 
you in advance! 

 

http://www.ncsbe.gov/webapps/pollingplace_search/
http://www.ncsbe.gov/webapps/os_sites/
http://www.ncrealtors.org/rpac-government-affairs-menu/candidates-rpac-government-affairs-menu.html

